
 

 

Town of Warren Parks and Recreation 

September 28, 2019 

Minutes 

 

Attendance:  Dave Schneiderbeck, Sarah Churyk, Kirby Mullen, Don Murphy 

 

The Cider Run was a success.  The Town will get a check from RunSIgnUp for 

$1276.  Mike will give us a discount and charge us only $350 because of the glitch 

with the program. 

 

Then only date for next year is the same weekend so next year the race will be 

October 24, 2020. 

 

The British Tea date will be May 9, 2020 at 2pm. 

 

Holiday on the Hill - December 7th.  Park and Rec is going to help with regard to 

the Yuletide Carolers and Pete Misceredino, acoustic guitar playing at the church.  

We will also provide pulled pork sandwiches.  

 

Upcoming Trips: 

The Seniors will have a Halloween party with Morris on 10/31. 

Dec 8th - Christmas to Newport 

Dec 18th - Radio City Music Hall 

 

Potential future trips: 

Don will explore running a trip to Disney on Ice, including transportation.   

 

Don and Kristen (from Morris) will bring some overnight tips back for 2020. 

 

Dave suggested a trip to an indoor water park during the winter.  Ridgefield has a 

great water park in their community pool. 

 

On Wednesday,  October 30, Don is meeting with Kristen and others to 

explore/plan a trip to Ireland for next summer.  There is interest locally and in 

Woodbury. 

 

A baseball trip to Cooperstown would have some interest. 

 

This winter, we are trying to do K-3 basketball, and there might be a little kids 

basketball.  Basketball will start after Jan 1st. 



 

 

 

Dave will find out when the men want to start their winter basketball league. 

 

Other possible trips: 

Boston 

Mohonk Mountain House in New Palz (for a hike) 

Ski trip 

 

 
 


